
EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Fwd: Bulldog #5-31H-790 Pit Repair Plans and Timeline
1 message

Fischer - DNR, Alex <alex.fischer@state.co.us> Tue, Mar 5, 2013 at 7:43 AM
To: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Amber- please upload this email to Facility ID: 429725.

Thanks
Alex

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Jess Peonio <jpeonio@axiaenergy.com>
Date: Fri, Mar 1, 2013 at 2:10 PM
Subject: Bulldog #5-31H-790 Pit Repair Plans and Timeline
To: "Fischer - DNR, Alex" <alex.fischer@state.co.us>, "Neidel - DNR, Kris" <kris.neidel@state.co.us>
Cc: "highcountry@willowwisp.net" <highcountry@willowwisp.net>, Jerry Holder <jholder@axiaenergy.com>

Alex/Kris:

 

Per our conversation today, please see the below current schedule for the pit repair at the Bulldog #5-31H-790 location.

 

Monday, 3/4 – Washdown of the existing liner for cleaning of the liners.

 

Tuesday, 3/5 – Hot water placed in sump area of the pit to thaw ice, and then final vacuum of fluid removal.

 

Wednesday, 3/6 – prepare for and initiate the removal of the top liner.

 

Thursday, 3/7 – begin installation and seaming of two replacement/repairing liners.  This will continue until the

replacement/repair is complete.

 

As you know, weather, or other delays could change the above schedule.  Kris – I would recommend a call to Shane at

(970) 309-0110 prior to making a special trip out to location to insure the work you anticipate being done is actually

occurring that day.  Just so you don’t have some wasted trips.  I would anticipate some changes and delays to the above,

but Shane can keep you up to speed.

 

As we spoke, there is no indication of the existing bottom liner leaking or allowing fluid to ground.  We will cut and remove
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the top liner.  We will leave the existing bottom liner in place, but are adding a new bottom liner over the top of it.  It will

remain in place as a barrier and safeguard for any fluid that may melt or migrate to the sump portion of the pit during

repairs.  The new bottom liner will be laid in place, the current lower liner with be cut, and then seamed with the new lower

liner once in place and ready.  We will then install the new top liner and seam it with the existing top liner.

 

I’ll be out of the office Tuesday and Wednesday next week, but can be reached by cell.

 

Thanks.

 

 

 

 

Jess A. Peonio

Sr. Drilling Engineer/Regulatory Manager

Axia Energy

1430 Larimer, Suite #400; Denver, CO  80202

O: 720-746-5212; C: 303-349-6026

F:  720-746-5201; jpeonio@axiaenergy.com  

 

-- 

Alex Fischer, P.G.

Environmental Supervisor, Western Colorado

State of Colorado, Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, Colorado 80203

office: 303.894-2100 ext. 5138 | fax: 303.894-2109

email: alex.fischer@state.co.us   
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